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To: Solid Waste Management Plan Financial Working Group (FWG)  
 
From:  Regional District of Kitimat-Stikine (RDKS) Administration 
 
Date:  May 7, 2020 
 
Re: Feedback on Cost Recovery Options for the Solid Waste Management 

Plan 
 
Attachments: 
  

(1) Memo from Morrison Hershfield dated May 7, 2020 – Options for Cost Recovery to 
Consider for Inclusion in the Solid Waste Management Plan 

 
Recommendation:  
 
The Financial Working Group provide feedback to Administration on the Strategies 
outlined in the Memo from Morrison Hershfield dated May 7, 2020 Re: Options for Cost 
Recovery to Consider for Inclusion in the Solid Waste Management Plan 
 
 
Background: 

 
The Financial Working Group (FWG) was formed to provide insight and recommendations on the 
financial implications and feasibility of any initiatives, projects, and programs proposed in the new 
Solid Waste Management Plan (SWMP). 
 
Solid waste consultant, Morrison Hershfield, developed the attached memo “Options for Cost 
Recovery to Consider for Inclusion in the Solid Waste Management Plan” using information provided 
by the Regional District Administration and the input provided by the Financial Working Group at the 
previous meeting on February 11, 2020.  
 
The purpose of this meeting is to receive feedback from the members of the FWG on the attached 
memo. Feedback received will be incorporated into the memo prior to presenting to the Public and 
Technical Advisory Committee (PTAC). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


